Subject: FW: AB 1568 - Attn: SACRS Legislative Committee

-----Original Message-----

From: Pena, Roberto 

Sent: Friday, January 06, 2006 11:02 AM

To: 'Sulema H. Peterson'

Subject: RE: AB 1568 - Attn: SACRS Legislative Committee

Hi Sulema,

While I support the SACRS approach, I am not sure it is necessary as there are conflict of interest laws and disclosure requirements that address those situations.

That said, if SACRS has a good idea the bill is going through anyway, the best way to deal with it may be to request an amendment, such as the one attached.

Thanks.

Roberto 

-----Original Message-----

From: Sulema H. Peterson [mailto:sulema@slgs.org]

Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2006 11:35 AM

To: Tom Watson; Bob Williams; Casey Jones; First Quadrant, Rick Roberts; Laura Gaylord RREEF; Ray McCray; Shawn Terris ; Van Perris; Annamarie Griffin ; Holdren, Anne; Brian White; Charles Conrad; Charnel Benner; D.S. Jay; Dave Kehler; David Bailey; Gary J. Bei; Karen Vogel; Keith Bozarth; Marilyn Leedom; MARSHA RICHTER; Oscar Peters ; Richard Stensrud; Robert Palmer; Pena, Roberto; Tim Barrett; Timothy Knudsen; 'Maria Aravelo'

Cc: Jim Lites

Subject: FW: AB 1568 - Attn: SACRS Legislative Committee

Importance: High

January 5, 2006

MEMORANDUM

ATTN:   SACRS Executive Committee

                  SACRS Administrators

FROM:  Sulema H. Peterson, 

      SACRS Association Mgt. 

RE:         AB 1568 (Torrico)

SACRS Legislative Committee Chairman, Robert Palmer asked that I forward the attached information for your consideration. 

Please review the attached bill and letter from Mr. Palmer. This is a time sensitive issue as the bill is being heard next week, and SACRS position on the bill "should" be included at the hearing.

I've attached a "draft" position letter that will be sent to the Assembly PER & SS Committee on SACRS behalf by Jim Lites, SACRS Lobbyist.  In reviewing the bill, you will see that "Section B" will greatly impact the make-up of 37 Act County Retirement Boards. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Looking forward to hearing back from you, 

  ~ Sulema

  Sulema H. Peterson

  Strategic Local Government Services, LLC.

  1414 K Street, Suite 300

  Sacramento, CA  95814

  (916) 441-1850

  sulema@slgs.org

  -----Original Message-----

From: Lina Bernal [mailto:lbernal@schottlites.com] 

Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2006 9:47 AM

To: Robert A. Palmer (E-mail); Chuck Conrad (E-mail); Harry Hatch (E-mail); George Jeffries (E-mail); David Muir (E-mail); Bill Pollacek (E-mail); Jan Barcus (E-mail); Ira Summer (E-mail); Shawn Terris (E-mail); Tom Branan (E-mail); Tracy Towner (E-mail); Annette H. St. Urbain (E-mail); George Shoemaker (E-mail)

Cc: 'Sulema H. Peterson' (E-mail); Jim Lites (E-mail); Shaudi Falamaki (E-mail)

Subject: AB 1568 - Attn: SACRS Legislative Committee

  Importance: High

Good morning -

Attached for your immediate review is a memo from Robert Palmer relating to AB 1568 (Torrico), which was amended yesterday, as well as the bill itself.

Please forward your comments to Bob Palmer and Tom Branan (robertp@sjcera.org and branco@ix.netcom.com) no later than 5 P.M. tomorrow, Friday, January 6.

Thank you.

  Lina M. Bernal 

  Schott & Lites Advocates, Inc. 

  1510 14th Street 

  Sacramento, CA 95814 

  (916) 444-7158 Office 

  (916) 447-4947 Fax 

  (916) 764-1993 Mobile 

